
 

SAPC e-Note: INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE IN A STUDY ON EMPLOYEE 

WELLNESS 

 
Dear Pharmacy Professional, 

INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE IN A STUDY ON EMPLOYEE WELLNESS  

On Friday, 20 October 2023, the Health and Welfare Sector Education and Training Authority (HWSETA) 

sent you an invitation to participate in an employee wellness survey to investigate the impact of the working 

environment on employee wellness amongst pharmacy professionals.  

 

A reminder to complete the survey was sent on Wednesday, 25 October 2023.  We encourage you to 

complete the survey if you have not completed it. Kindly ensure that you fill in the survey until the end and 

submit it.  

 

If you have not received the survey, kindly check your junk or spam folders for the survey email. It is 

voluntary, simple, and estimated to take only 5 minutes of your time. Your participation in this survey is 

relied upon. 

Please feel free to contact the SAPC at customercare@sapc.za.org should you require assistance. 

Yours faithfully, 

VM Tlala 
Registrar/CEO   
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